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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO 68 and 2615
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 3/3/2014 10:33 AM
End: Mon 3/3/2014 10:33 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Returned Voice Mail from Nadine King of CVS; left Friday February 28th @ 12:55.  Returned @ approx 10:30 today.  
She is in Woonsocket, RI. 
 
She is attempting to determine status of sites.  I relay that we are also attempting to determine status.  There are several 
sites in Emeryville that have not progressed due to complexity of different actions by differing agencies and subsequent 
poor documentation, and these are included in that group.  Deed restrictions were discussed for the two sites, for a 
townhome development, but it appears that the site never went residential as it is largely a parking lot and a CVS store.  
We are currently attempting to gather available information, reports, or other documents to determine what steps are 
required next.  If we can close out without a subsurface investigation it would be great, but I expect that we might need 
some, hopefully limited, additional subsurface data.  Right now there is very little data to support actions at the site. 
 
She has already contacted legal team for the Longs Drug Store purchase, and has determined that there was a 1999 / 2000 
Phase 1.  She has only seen an executive summary, but will attempt to determine if the full report remains in their files; 
however, it may have been destroyed related to archiving.  She will investigate and send an email; we confirmed my email 
address. 


